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To: Chair and Directors Report Number: ADM-BRD-126 

From: Tyra Henderson, Corporate Officer Date: January 28, 2021 

Subject: Sharing of Materials with North Peace Rural Roads Task Force 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: [Corporate Unweighted] 

That the Regional Board approve the transfer of materials and documents generated through the 
lifetime of the Peace River Regional District North Peace Rural Roads initiative to any future iteration 
of the North Peace Rural Roads Committee or Task Force, once established by a Peace River Regional 
District member municipality. 

 
BACKGROUND/RATIONALE: 
At the January 14, 2021 Regional Board meeting, consultants presented the final report representing 
the conclusion of the Peace River Regional District Rural Roads in the North Peace Project. The PRRD 
has materials and collateral collected over the duration of the project including videos, reports 
prepared for meetings with Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure representatives, photos, road 
status reports, etc.  The District of Taylor is seeking to administer a reconstituted project to be known 
as the North Peace Rural Roads Task Force, and to award a contract for its execution. Access to the 
PRRD’s materials and collateral would be helpful when the reconstituted project begins its work. 
 
The PRRD will retain a copy of the materials as well, for future reference.  
 

ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS: 
1. That the Regional Board provide further direction. 

 

STRATEGIC PLAN RELEVANCE: 

☒ Partnerships 

 ☒  Collaboration with Local and First Nations governments 

 
FINANCIAL CONSIDERATION(S): 
None. 
 

COMMUNICATIONS CONSIDERATION(S): 
None. 
 

OTHER CONSIDERATION(S): 
None. 
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